
 

 

 

April 1, 2020 

 

The High Desert Corvette Club regretfully announces the cancellation of Corvettes on the High Desert 

2020.   As a result of COVID-19 it has become apparent it would be impossible to host a financially viable 

event in July.  

We will begin issuing refunds immediately. If you paid by credit card you will be receiving a refund 

notification, via Square, within the next two or three days.  Please note it can take up to fourteen days 

for your bank to post the transaction to your account.  If you do not receive a timely refund notification 

contact Suzanne at highdesertvettes@gmail.com.    

Remember to contact Eagle Crest directly at 855-682-4786 to cancel your room reservations.   

We thank you for your support and hope to see you in 2022 when COVID-19, “stay in place” and “social 

distancing” will be only a memory. 

Stay safe and stay healthy! 

 

THINGS WORK OUT BEST FOR 

THOSE WHO MAKE THE BEST 

OF HOW THINGS WORK OUT. 

JOHN WOODEN 


